
   Genealogy Interest Group 

Invites you to join us at: 

 Salina Library 

 100 Belmont St. Mattydale 

 Monday, Oct. 22, 2018 

 6:00 - 7:45 p.m.  

  

 

Fort Ontario Research!  

A remarkable historical resource sits right in our “backyard”, the 
Fort Ontario State Historic Site and Post Cemetery in Oswego. 
We have two Fort representatives to discuss this resource. 

About Our Speakers:  Caroline Lamie & Corey King 

Corey King – 

Is an Oswego resident and 2016 SUNY Oswego graduate. Since 2016 he has 
volunteered at Fort Ontario State Historic Site. On a daily basis he did 
reenactments as a bugler and helped with interpreting history at the Fort. 
In 2017, Corey started doing research on our Post Cemetery, updating all of the 
files on all of the people in the cemetery. 

Caroline Lamie – 
Is a lifelong resident, and has a strong interest in local history and ancestry.  
In 2010 Caroline started volunteering at Fort Ontario State Historic Site and was 
hired as office manager in 2016 and applied new technology to research Fort 
Ontario records. 
 
Check out the Fort Ontario Facebook page!  

   

JOIN US! 
 

 
   If you have questions, Contact- 

 Susan Proch at: susanproch@gmail.com 

Caroline  
and Corey 


